
 

Memo 
To:  Jack Wert,  

From:  Barry Williams, Director, Parks and Recreation--BAW 

Subject: Request from TDC  

Date:  October 14, 2011 

Jack, per your request, please consider the following in response to the questions by the TDC regarding 

“beach parking fees.” 

Beach parking fees are used in conjunction with other fees to offset operations and maintenance costs 

associated with beach park facilities.  Our expenses and revenues associated with those activities are 

attached. 

Currently, the oversight of the Parks and Recreation Department is managed both by the Board of 

County Commissioners and by ordinance by the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board.  Mr. John Ribes is 

the current chairman. 

The concept of a transfer of funds associated with the “resident beach sticker” is one that relates to 

establishing a value of the resident sticker and applying that to the value of the “non-resident sticker.”  

There is no “transfer” of funds associated with the resident beach park sticker. As you are aware, this 

equality was necessary to increase the State Match for the last beach renourishment several years ago.  

The Board of County Commissioners recently reiterated their commitment to not charge a fee for 

residents when adopting the Parks and Recreation Master Plan.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are questions that arise regarding the Parks and Recreation 

Department.  I have a standing meeting that prevents me from watching or attending the TDC meetings 

but with adequate notice am prepared to answer questions that arise about the department. 

Thanks again for your request, let me know if you need further information. 

Barry 
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